LA CENTRAL
S DEL CIRC

STATEMENT

REINSTATEMENT OF THE ARTISTIC COORDINATION OF LA
CENTRAL DEL CIRC

From La Central del Circ, we inform you that in January 2025, Victor Bobadilla will
rejoin as the artistic coordinator of the facility. As we previously communicated,
Victor was forced to temporarily step down from his position due to an unexpected
situation related to legal and administrative matters arising from the Immigration
Regulation.

The team at La Central del Circ celebrates this excellent news and is very pleased
that the situation has been resolved positively. This will allow Victor to resume his
duties until June 2025, when his contract will end.

We once again appreciate the understanding and support of the entire circus
community during this period of uncertainty.

December 24, 2024, Barcelona



